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Levesque, Jennifer

From: KEITH WEAVER 
Sent: Sunday, June 20, 2021 10:33 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Boutique Air

Hello.  
   
We strongly disagree with the decision to switch Merced Airport service from Boutique Air to 
Advanced Air.  We fly on Boutique frequently to LAX and do not wish to see the price of the fair 
double along with the addition of a totally unnecessary and highly inconvenient bus trip to get to LAX 
along with the associated chances to miss flights and have luggage lost.  We strongly urge you to 
reconsider this extremely poor decision.  
   
Thank you,  
   
Keith and Denice Weaver  

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced ‐‐ DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you 
are sure the content is safe.] 




